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Overview 

This bill appropriates $500,000 in each year for grants to fund culturally specific, 

minority-based emergency medical services academies. The money is to be split equally 

between the Minneapolis and St. Paul fire departments, with the intent that the trained 

workers would then be placed across the state.  
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